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To:

(Managing Director)
(Bright star Computer Networks)
(45, Adolf Street)
(Providence)
(February 23, 2012)
Dear (Mr. Smith),

I would like to thank you for doing business with our company (Smith Indus.)
We are very pleased with the quality services provided by your association. We would be glad to continue doing business with you in the future also and we look forward to more such opportunities in the near future.

Thanking you once again.
Warm Regards,
Yours truly,
(Mark Anthony)
(Sales Manager)
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